
Man shot to death in South
Lake Tahoe

A man was shot and killed
Jan. 30 at the Beverly Lodge
in  South  Lake  Tahoe.
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One person has been shot to death in South Lake Tahoe and the
suspects are on the loose.

Police officers were notified about 8pm Saturday that shots
had been fired at the Beverly Lodge on Highway 50. When they
arrived they found a man laying in the parking lot.

He  was  transported  to  Barton  Memorial  Hospital  where  he
succumbed to his injuries.

Sgt. Travis Cabral said the man, whose name, age and hometown
have not been released, was not staying at the hotel.

No one at the hotel on Jan. 30 would comment other than to say
the police were there.

“We don’t have a suspect in custody right now,” Cabral told
Lake Tahoe News. “Right now we have two or more suspects
involved.”
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He added that it’s possible the suspects and victim knew each
other.  A  description  of  the  suspects  was  not  immediately
available.

The type of gun involved and the number of shots fired is not
being released at this time.

Officers would not say if this was gang related.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report


